August 14, 2008

Dear Mr. Kenner,

I am requesting to add 10 more extra days to Mr. Voth’s assistant principal’s
salary. These funds will be coming from South Todd’s SBDM funds. Mr. Voth has
been very helpful in opening the school year. We attended KASA conference and
other trainings this summer. The extra 10 days Mr. Voth will work will be beneficial
to the South Todd’s staff and students. Thank you for your consideration in this
matter.

Sincerely,

Camille Dillingham



